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Mass Schedule:  

Daily Mass: Monday Communion service: 7:15 AM,  
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday: 7:15 AM 
Misa en español a la 1 PM primer y tercer domingo. 

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4:30 PM in the church; 
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM in the church. 

Reconciliation: 3 to 4 PM Saturday, in the church. 

Baptism: Please plan at least two weeks in advance. 

Marriage: Please plan at least four months in advance. 

Parish Phone: 509-332-5312 

Website: www.sacredheartpullman.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman 

  

Pastor: Father Steve Dublinski 
Office phone: 509-332-5312 
E-mail: sdublinski@dioceseofspokane.org 

Deacon: Jim Evermann 
 Phone: 509-339-3607 
 E-mail: jim.evermann@gmail.com 

Office Manager: Linea Johnson 
 E-Mail: ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Secretary & Bulletin Editor: Mary Sutherland 
 E-mail: msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org 

Offer a Mass: Contact Mary Sutherland to have a  
Mass said for a loved one 

mailto:sacredheartpullmanym@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartpullman.org/
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman
http://www.instagram.com/sacredheartpullman
mailto:msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org


Congratulations to our seniors who graduate 
from high school this month. May your road be 
blessed, and your gifts enhance our world. 

S A C R E D     H E A R T     C H U R C H 

Eucharistic Ministers 

The Weekend of June 1/2 
4:30 pm David Whelchel, Jim Evermann 

 Sue McNamara, 
8:30 am Sandra Holderby, Jim Evermann 

 Kurt Zimmerman 
 11:00 am Mary Johnson, not filled 

 Allen Farrand 

Ushers 

The Weekend of June 1/2 
4:30 pm Teresa & Rich Koenig 
8:30 am Char & Don Snekvik 

11:00 am need volunteers 

Mass Servers 

The Weekend of June 1/2 
4:30 pm Lisa Weber 
8:30 am Chidobe Ugwu & need volunteer
11:00 am Ethan Klein & Josiah Eriamiatoe 

Greeters 

The Weekend of June 1/2 
4:30 pm Nic Koenig 
8:30 am Elvia Diaz 

11:00 am Johana Thomas Zapata 

Lectors 

The Weekend of June 1/2 
    First Lector: Second Lector:  

 4:30 pm Mike Bradleuy Linda Bradley 
 8:30 am Elvia Diaz (Sp.)  Bill Engels 
11:00 am Johana T Zapata (Sp.) Kevin Owens 

Everyone is invited to our noon Mass, followed by a 
potluck in the social hall, Tuesday, June 4.  

PLEASE notify the parish office if you are moving. 
E-mail msutherland@dioceseofspokane.org.

Monday – 7:15 am Communion service 
Tuesday – 7:15 am  

Wednesday – 7:15 am St Boniface 
Thursday – 7:15 am St Norbert 

Friday – 7:15 am 

Masses of the Week of June 2 

We have a radio broadcast to the parking lot (87.9 FM) 
and communion available there at all Masses. The radio 
broadcast also goes to the hearing aid headsets. 

We livestream the 4:30 pm Saturday Mass & daily Mass 
Watch our parish livestream & saved videos at:  
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live 

All Masses are in the church. The radio broadcast and 
livestreaming are for those who cannot attend in person. 

The Month Ahead 

Thursdays: Adoration, rosary, prayer, 6 pm, church. 
Fridays: Rosary, 12:15 pm, in the church.  
Sat Jun 1 & 8, Men’s Prayer Group, 7:15 am, social hall. 
Sun Jun 2 & 16: Misa en español a la 1 pm en la iglesia. 
Tues Jun 4: Noon Mass & potluck. 
Tues Jun 4: Faith Formation Board, 7 pm, social hall. 
Wed Jun 5 & 12: SHARE, noon, social hall. 
Fri Jun 7: First Friday Mass, 3 pm, Bishop Place. 
Sat/Sun Jun 8/9: Olivewood Sale, after Masses, outdoors 
Sun Jun 9: Feast of Sacred Heart brunch, 9:30 am, hall. 
Sun Jun 16: Knights meeting, 6 pm, social hall. 
Sun Jun 23: Pastoral Council, 9:45 am, Holy Family Rm. 
Sat Jun 29: Fr. Steve birthday celebration, 5:30 pm, hall. 
Sat/Sun Jun 29/30: Glass recycling, 4 pm Saturday to 1 
pm Sunday, church parking lot. 

El domingo 2 de junio tendremos misa en español a la 
1 pm. ¡Todos son bienvenidos! There is Spanish Mass 
at 1 pm June 2. Everyone is welcome! 

Children’s Faith Formation

Questions: e-mail Cory Dixon, Director of Faith 
Formation, at cdixon@dioceseofspokane.org  

Pullman Community Vacation Bible School, July 8-12, 
at Trinity Lutheran Church. 9 am - noon. 

Theme: TOGETHER. Sue 
FREE for preschool – current fifth graders.  
Use the QR code to register by June 26. 
Teens and adults please register as helpers. 

VBS questions contact Linea Johnson, 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Bike to Church Sunday, June 2 

Bike riders, ride to the 8:30 am 
Mass on Sunday, June 2, on your 
bike!  

Fr. Steve will bless all bikers and their “wheels” after 
Mass. Spin the wheel to answer the quiz question and win 
a bike accessory item. 3 Forks Bike Shop will provide 
free bike safety checks. The event is hosted by Sacred 
Heart’s Laudato Si’ Disciples. 

Olivewood Religious Articles by the Holy Land 
Art Group, will be on sale outside after all 
Masses June 8 & 9. For over 700 years, Christian 
families in the Holy Land have hand carved them. 
Please stop by the display after Mass and consider a 
purchase. This supports many Christian families. 

These works of art are made from the 
trimmings of the holy land olive tree. Trimming is an 
essential process for the tress. Absolutely none are 
damaged. The Olive wood has a unique beauty and 
quality not found in any other. The gradations, ripples and 
differentiations of color lines are a result of oil in the 
wood fibers. It needs very little care. 

Mark your calendar for our celebration of the 
Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus on June 9, 
transferred from June 7. We are planning a brunch 
in the social hall between the 8:30 & 11 am 

Masses. Please come, wear red, and bring your families! 

https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartpullman/live


June 2, 2024 - The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

Altar Society 

Altar Care for June: Loette Scharnhorst &  
     Denise Snider 
Linen Care (all year):     Mary Johnson 

CHURCH SUPPORT: Online giving link: 
https://www.sacredheartpullman.org/online-giving  

May 18 & 19 collection:  $9,782.74 
Weekly budget amount needed: $7,000.00 
Children’s Collection: $34.87 
Food Bank: $300.00 
Improvement Fund: $40.00 
Pioneer Square: $260.00 
St. Francis Guild: $50.00 

Mass Attendance:  
May 18 & 19 : 4:30 pm 96 
 10:00 am 141 
  237 

Youth Ministry Corner 
Steubenville NW, Spokane, July 12 -14. This is an 
amazing event for current 8 - 12th graders. Two slots are 
available at no cost.  

2024 Diocese of Spokane Middle School Camp  
To the Heights, August 11-16, Shoshone Mountain 
Retreat, Idaho, Current 6-8th Graders. 
Registration is open.| $50 deposit required. Cost is $400 
Scholarships are available and encouraged! 

Contact Linea to register for either of the above events. 

We need teen helpers for Vacation Bible School 
Camp, 9 am to noon, July 8-12, help any day.  
See previous page for registration QR code. 

Linea Johnson, Youth Ministry Director: 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

Please come to the social hall after 
the 8:30 & 11 am Masses for coffee 
or juice and donuts. We are going to 

try to continue them through the summer. 
PLEASE use the QR code to sign up to host, or email 
ljohnson@dioceseofspokane.org 

***Prayers, Joys & Concerns*** 

Your prayers are asked for: Karen Curry, Colin McGuire, 
Julianne Hwang, Goretti Manzo, Karen Morrison, Crystal 
Lee, Diane Moser’s son Jeff , Meg Gollnick, Dennis 
Duran, Cheryle Carlson, Dominic Pedrotty, Don Snekvik, 
Ray & Lina Quock, Eleanor Scott, Alexa Owens, Fr. Tom 
Caswell, Kent Blevins, Carol Jorstad, Lorraine Farrand, 
Diane Moser, Karen Kinzer, Shay Connell, Alyssamarie 
Link (daughter of Al & Lorraine Farrand), Stan Bauer, 
Fr. Jim Lee, Saturnina Quintana, Cathy Stephens, Dennis 
VanAllen, Anthony Newman, Kristel Tingzon, Muriel 
Parra, Iván Dragičević, Laylah Holbrook, Nathaniel 
Cook, Julian Parra (Muriel Parra's father), Luke, the son 
of Lucy McCandless, Don Allen Cook, Steven Fox, Fran 
Murphy, Jan Limburg, Diane Stecklein, Greg Hurst, 
Shane Murphy and Chuck Millham. 

PLEASE PATRONIZE OUR NEW ADVERTISER 
Rolling Hills Eyecare 

Pullman: 1043 N Grand Ave, 509-334-3610 
Colfax: 120 N Main St, 509-397-3961 

www.rollinghillseyecare.com 

Our goal for the Children’s Collection is 
to buy as many pigs as we can, in the spirit 
of Civil Rights activist and Christian 

spiritual leader Fannie Lou Hamer, who created a pig 
bank for poor tenant farmers. A pair of pigs for a family 
costs $60. How many families can we help? 

Thank you to everyone who brought food and 
helped with our Pentecost celebration: the staff, 
Fr. Steve & Deacon Jim, liturgy committee, 
musicians, readers, Eucharistic ministers, altar 

servers, ushers, greeters, decorators, set up and clean up 
people, Knights who barbecued, etc.! 

Recycling at Sacred Heart: Please note that 
in order to simplify collecting, we are going 
back to just taking stretchy plastic, toner/
ink cartridges and glass. We are no longer 
collecting batteries. 

 To recycle batteries, and many electronics, crayons, 
markers, etc., you can take them to Staples. Some items 
earn store credit, which you can use for yourself or 
donate to the church by asking them to credit it to Sacred 
Heart. Use the QR code to go to Staples’ website for the 
full list of what they will accept for recycling. 

SAVE THE DATE for Father Steve's birthday 
celebration, Saturday, June 29. We will celebrate Fr 
Steve's milestone 65th birthday after the 4:30 pm Mass 
that Saturday!! Please watch the bulletin, Flocknotes, and 
announcements as we prepare to celebrate and thank  
Fr. Steve for all he does for us! If you have questions, 
please contact Denise Snider, email 
lucy12linus13@gmail.com, or phone 509-330-6259. Or 
contact the parish office. 

A warm welcome to all new parishioners. 
Please register at sacredheartpullman.org/
contact-us, or use a paper form at the church 
entrance. 

Parish information: There is a Family Room (an option 
for families with babies and restless preschoolers) up at 
the front of the church to the right of the altar. 
 The Family Room is also convenient for those who 
need to use the accessible church entrance which is 
behind the altar. This entrance is reached by turning right 
off Maple St. into the alley behind the church. 
 There is a bathroom on the main floor of the church 
in the Holy Family classroom behind the Family Room. 
 Diaper changing stations are in the upstairs bathroom 
and men and women’s bathrooms (downstairs).  
 Faith Formation classrooms are downstairs. 
 A parish library, bulletin board, and Faith Formation 
offices are located past the downstairs bathrooms, with 
the social hall at the far end of the building. 
 The Parish Office (Fr. Steve, office manager, & 
bulletin editor) is in the old house next to the social hall. 
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